
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Please, add to dockets 20230001. 

We will send the 01 letter. 

-----Original Message-----

John Plescow 
Monday, February 6, 2023 9:46 AM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 
FW: To CLK Docket 20230001 

From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2023 3:08 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230001 

-----Original Message-----
From: Nicholas Noel <bluemarlinrampage@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2023 10:07 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL rate hike. 

To whom it may concern, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/6/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 00911-2023 

Once again FPL is attempting to raise our rates. Last year we experienced a 40% rate increase with a promise that the 
rate would decrease slowly over the next 5 years and now we are finding out that the rate will continue to increase. This 
increase will come at a time when many Floridians are strapped financially by increases in prices at the grocery store and 
extreme increases to the price of housing. We the people can not afford to continue paying more for electricity 
especially when we were promised the rate would begin to decrease. Please deny FPL's request to once again raise our 
rates. 

Thank you, 
Nick Noel. 
Sent from my iPhone 
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